

In Prague on July 28, 2015

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm that Anglo-American University in Prague supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following way(s):

- Incorporate the Global Compact principles into internal operations and communicate progress following the COP requirements
- Promote the Global Compact and its principles through one of the following activities (at least one of the following options is required)
- Deliver education on topics related to the Global Compact
- Conduct applied research and thought leadership in relation to the Global Compact
- Disseminate the Global Compact principles
- Lend capacity to Global Compact Local Networks and/or the Global Compact Office

This is going to happen in addition to our current engagement with progressive business partners such as the Czech Business Council on Sustainable Development which we are members of as well as with local UN partners such as the United Nations Information Centre in Prague or the UNDP Regional Centre for Europe and the CIS.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our organization's efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy.

Sincerely Yours,

Assoc. Prof. Alan Krautstengl, Ph.D.

President of the Anglo-American University